
Hello, 
 
I oppose HB 4167 or any other bill that is created that is a Cap and Trade bill.  This is not good for 
Oregon or Oregon’s constituents.  
 
The bill is a tax that will be passed down to ALL people and will affect more than just a logger or rural 
communities.  If jobs in the timber industry are lost, manufacturing goods made from wood will 
decrease and the cost for those goods will increase.  Think about what this bill would do to increase the 
cost to build affordable housing, or any housing for that matter.   
 
Please drop this legislative concept.  It is NOT the solution to controlling carbon emissions. Seriously. 
 
Respectfully, 
Sherry Elward 
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